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Professionally speaking, I am neither fish nor fowl. My training is in
experimental psychology, where I learned of sensory processes and experimental design,
but I have done no research in psychology for decades. My research interests, and my
collaborators, are most often in otolaryngology and audiology, but I am a member of
neither of these professions.

. SENTAC, with its emphasis on collegiality among diverse disciplines, is the one
professional society where I feel truly at home. The annual meetings are venues for

informing members of advances in their fields and others, for exploring new ideas, for

meeting valued old friends.




